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COVID 19 – boosters  
We do not currently have the any information on the covid 19 vaccine boosters. As soon as 
we know we will let you know. 
 
16-17 year old covid vaccines  
All 16 and 17 year olds should have received a text message to book their vaccine ( this will 
have gone to the mobile number we have on the their medical records and could be a  
parents mobile number) all those who don’t have a mobile number on their records will 
receive a letter inviting them by the end of the week. 
 
12-15 year olds  
We are still currently awaiting guidance regarding this group of patients.  
We are aware that all those in this age group who have a medical conditional making them 
eligible and those patients in this group who live in a house with a venerable adult will be 
contacted as soon as we are aware we can book the vaccine appointments. 
 

 
 
Face Covering 
We ask all patients to wear a face mask or face covering when coming into the building. The 
surgery waiting room and reception area is a confined area and we take patient and staff 
safety very seriously.  

*Please wear a face covering over your nose and mouth when in the surgery building.* 
 
 
 

 
Are you going on holiday?  
The Team have noted an increase in patients asking for letters from their GP regarding having 
both Covid vaccines to take with them on the holidays.  
Please can I remind all patients that you need to either download the NHS app which will 
show your Vaccine Status or call 119 at least 2 weeks before you are due to go on holiday.  
 
 

 
 
FLU Vaccines  
The surgery is not yet booking in Flu vaccination – the surgery has ordered enough 
vaccinations to give to all out eligible patients, we are just waiting on guidance 
before booking the clinic as to if the covid booster vaccination and the seasonal flu 
vaccination can be given at the same time.  
 
 

 
THANK YOU  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all patients for your continued support over 
the past difficult months, the Pandemic is by no means over and we will continue to provide 
you with the best care we can whilst keeping you, other patients and our staff as safe as we 
can. We ask that you continue to be polite and respectful to our hard working teams who are 
doing their best to help you.  


